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Comments: I would like to see access opened up for snowmobilers. It is my impression that with travel

management closing access in other parts of the state is has a negative effect on the land and experience in

regards to over usage in other defined areas. I feel that CPW and Colorado Snowmobiling Association would

lend a hand in any way to to maintain and make the opening a success for all.   


